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Redacted Redacted 
Subject: City of Fresno and Fresno EDC Hold Press Conference to Announce Coalition Support for 
PG&E's Enhanced ED Rate 

Hi All: 

Earlier this afternoon, the Fresno Mayor along with the Fresno Economic Development Corporation 
(EDC), hosted a news conference to announce a growing coalition in support of PG&E's Enhanced 
Economic Development Rate. 

The chair of the Fresno EDC, executive director of the Kings County EDC, mayors of the cities of 
Madera and Mendota, a Reedley City Councilmember and Fresno Area Chamber of Commerce CEO Al 
Smith, joined Mayor Swearengin in making remarks during the event. Joining the event but not making 
comment were the executive director of the San Joaquin Valley Partnership, CEO of the Fresno Metro 
Black Chamber of Commerce and several city managers and councilmembers from surrounding 
communities. 

Fresno City Councilmember Larry Westerlund, who had been involved and supportive throughout the 
process to develop the rate proposal, was away on military duty and could not participate, but issued a 
separate release announcing his support, which was disseminated at the event. 

During the event, the mayor and several of the speakers commended PG&E for taking steps to bring 
needed business and jobs to areas that are still struggling with high unemployment. 
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Prior to the event, External Communications coordinated media outreach with the City of Fresno 
communications staff. 

The event was covered by most of the iocai media, including KSEE-TV, KFSN-TV, KGPE-TV, Univision, 
KMJ radio, The Fresno Business Journal and the Central Valley Business Times. 

Currents is planning to post a story this afternoon on the growing support for the filing. 

PG&E continues to reach out to cities, counties and others to generate support for the rate filing. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. 
Thanks, 

Redacted 
PG&E Manager, Government Relations 

Central Valley 

Redacted 
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